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October18, 2016

Ms. Laurie Dorf

Vice President, Institutional Advancement
Queens College

65-30 Kissena Boulevard

Queens, NY 11367-1597

Dear.Ms. Dorf,

On behalf of the Vilcek Foundation's board of directors, | am pleased to inform you that a one-
time grant, in the amount of $23,580, to Queens Colliege has been approved. This grant was
made in support of the Queens College Social Practice Art Program; we are strong believers in
the need for artists to critically engage with social issues, and we are happy to support this
innovative practice, especially in a borough as diverse and welcoming as Queens.

Ifyou have any questions about this grant, please feel free to contact Joyce Li,
comrnumcatlons manager at the Vllcek Foundation, at (212) 472-2500, or at joyce@vilcek.org.

| wish you the best of luckin |mplementmg this program and I hope you will share with us
some of the pro;ects supported by the grant.

Sincerely,
2.
Rick Kinsel
President

Encl.: Ck# 12181
CC: Christina Strassfield



